
 

Welcome to TruConnect.com! Imagine having the internet with you wherever you are. On the road, in 
the hotel room, or in a coffee shop. We’ve got you covered with a nationwide, 3G mobile hotspot. 
Catching up on work emails or facebook by the pool? Now we’re talking. 

 

TruConnect brings no contract MiFi to you. That means no multi-year commitment, no long terms 
contract, and no activation fees. With TruConnect, you’ll never be locked into a contract, and you’ll only 
pay for what you use. You can connect for budget-friendly $4.99 monthly access fee and then pay 3.9 
cents per megabyte of usage. It’s the perfect plan for both casual and business use. 

 

The other carriers charge you a flat monthly fee whether you use their service or not, and if you happen 
to use more than the allocated amount, they will charge you for that too. The fact is, most people need 
wireless internet for laptops when they are traveling, working remotely, or during other times of the 
month that they aren’t expecting to have to use a wireless service. TruConnect is committed to fair and 
honest pricing, which is why we only charge you for the data you use. 

 

With TruConnect, you can connect via either a wireless USB card, or the TruConnect MiFi. MiFi is a 3G 
mobile hotspot allowing you to connect up to 5 wireless devices simultaneously to the internet. 
Connecting your laptop, iPad, phone, or any other wireless-capable device to the network just like you 
do at home or the office has never been easier. The high-speed MiFi hotspot connects directly to the 
internet, and you’re up and running in no time. The MiFi device is smaller than a deck of cards, easy to 
set up and use, and totally secure. 

 

Most people have at one time or another had to pay for wireless internet access. Many hotels and 
airports charge $15 a day just for you to get wireless internet on your laptop. And that’s just for one 
device. In today’s world, we use more and more devices to connect to the internet in different ways. 
Can you count the number of wireless enabled devices you own on more than one hand? Then 
TruConnect is perfect for you. If you use your laptop as well as an iPad on a traditional pay for access Wi-
Fi hotspot, you’ll have to pay twice to connect. In addition to the cost, connecting to these wireless 
networks can be a pain, entering confirmation codes, your credit card information, and configuring the 
network. And every location will be different. Many public Wi-Fi networks are unsecured networks. That 
means you can be putting your personal information at risk, every time you log on. With TruConnect, 
getting online and taking care of your business doesn’t mean having to worry about someone hacking in 
and stealing your personal information. Next time you need to send an important email, upload a file, or 
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catch up with the latest news/social networks, and your location doesn’t have Wi-Fi available, you will 
still be able to get online. 

 

TruConnect gets you online quickly, easily, and securely. Our 3G mobile hotspot works like this. The MiFi 
device has a 3G cellular antenna and connects directly to the 3G cellular towers, exactly like a modern 
smartphone does. Then, it creates a stable data connection, and broadcasts out a wireless hotspot, 
which operates on the same 802.11b/g frequency as a traditional Wi-Fi connection. Any device within 30 
feet of your MiFi unit is able to see and connect to the wireless connection, exactly as if you were 
connected to your network at home. And, your personal MiFi connection is password protected. If you 
are unfamiliar with the idea of mobile hotspots, this may sound confusing, but the end result is simple, 
easy, and safe. Wireless internet for laptops and all your devices whether you are on the road, in the 
hotel, in a meeting, on a train, or even at the beach. 

 

Business users love our MiFi for obvious reasons. The ability to have up to 5 coworkers connected to one 
hotspot at one price makes any coffee-shop, airport, train, or board room a perfect place for an 
impromptu business meeting. With a WPA WPA2 or WEP password enabled secure network, you can be 
confident that the data you send and download is safe and secure. Business users are turning more and 
more to video conferencing to replace in person meetings, and TruConnect MiFi makes anywhere your 
conference room. With speeds fast enough to have a Skype video conference call, or connect to a VoIP 
phone call, you’ll never be out of the loop. Whether you’re sitting poolside in San Diego, or skiing 
champagne powder in the Colorado Rockies, you can get the work done that you need to do with MiFi 
and spend more time in the places you want to be. 

 

Families and casual users have also found TruConnect to be a low-cost way to stay connected, stay 
entertained, and stay in touch with family and friends. The whole family can connect to one MiFi 
connection. This can translate to significant savings. For example, if a family of four wants to use their 
devices to connect to the internet simultaneously in a hotel room they would have to pay for four 
separate Internet connections. That means setting up the network four times on four different devices, 
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and usually entering payment information four different times. The hassle is as significant as the cost. At 
up to $15/day a couple hours of a family catching up online may cost $60.00. Just for one day. With 
TruConnect MiFi, up to 5 users connect to the 3G mobile hotspot for at a much lower fee. While one 
person sends email, another can update their Facebook status, and someone else can check the latest 
football scores on the iPad. All this from one no contract MiFi connection, with one simple price 
structure. 

 

At TruConnect, our motto is “Mobile. Simple. Honest”. We’ve partnered with Sprint, the provider of 
America’s most dependable 3G network with coverage nationwide to give you the absolute best 3G 
mobile connection. In fact, our coverage is so good it covers 98 percent of the U.S. population. If you 
have specific questions about coverage, check out our map to make sure you are covered. The speed of 
the internet connection should be fast enough to stream videos, have a video call with a friend, family 
member, or coworker, and surf the internet as usual. 

 

Our devices are simple and straightforward. Our no contract mifi unit connects to the 3G network on its 
own the first time you turn it on. Once connected, you won’t have to continually reset the connection, 
input passwords, or do anything but enjoy surfing the World Wide Web. Just connect to the network 
and you’re off and running. Getting access to true wireless internet for laptops and other devices has 
never been easier, or more affordable. 

 

Our pricing is as simple and honest as the device. No contract mifi means you can cancel TruConnect 
anytime without expensive fees. If for any reason at all you’re unsatisfied in the first 90 days after 
purchasing your device, you can return it to us for a full refund. You will not be asked to pay a restocking 
fee, or even cover the return shipping. We’ll take care of it for you. The $4.99 monthly connection fee + 
3.9 cent per megabyte usage fee allows you only to pay for the service when you need it. Time.com says 
for general web surfing, “it’d be tough to crack 500 megabytes in a single month”. TruConnect users 
don’t have to worry about huge unexpected overage charges. We’ll email you every time your account 
needs a top-up, and you can check your usage at anytime online by logging into your account. When the 
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account is running low, we’ll top-up your account with $10.00 automatically when it runs out. No missed 
connections, no unexpected large bills. Finally, a 3G mobile hotspot when and where you need it. 
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